
Bliss School District #234 
601 EAST U.S. Hwy 30 

PO Box 115 
Bliss, Idaho 83314 

Phone (208) 352-4447 

January 13, 2024 

RE: 	Notice of Disclosure of Personally Identifiable Information 

To Whom it May Concern: 

In accordance with Idaho Code §33-133, the purpose of this letter is to notify you of an unauthorized data 
disclosure that occurred in the Bliss School District #234 on December 9, 2024. An unauthorized data 
disclosure is the intentional or unintentional release of personally identifiable information ("PIT") to an 
unauthorized or untrusted environment. I have personally investigated this matter and determined that the 
disclosure was accidental. 

The District holds its responsibility to protect student data and confidential information in the highest regard. 
As we continue to follow up on this matter, we will review our existing policies and work with our staff to 
ensure that the procedures we have in place provide proper protection of confidential student information as 
required by Idaho and federal law. We also welcome your questions should you have continued concerns about 
your child's information. 

Sincerely, 

/111., 62L14, 
Matt Valadao 
Superintendent 
Bliss School District #234 
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